
           SCHOOL COUNCIL – Spring Term 2019 
 

The second School Council meeting of the new school year takes place this week. I am 

very much looking forward to hearing your ideas for improving the school. Many of 

the School Council’s suggestions have already been put into action over the past 5 

years. Please discuss any ideas with your class prior to the meeting. If you are unable 

to attend the meeting please forward any ideas to me in advance of the meeting. 

 

The next meeting is on Thursday 28th February 2019 in 5B. Pick up would therefore 

be at 4.30pm on this occasion. 

 

Please complete the slip below indicating whether you will be able to attend and 

return to me or the School Office by Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

Mr JM Debenham 

 

 

 

 

 

Name ______________________________________  Form __________ 

 

 

Please tick as appropriate: 

 

I will be attending the School Council meeting on  

Thursday 28th February 2019 at 3.35pm. 

 

I will not be attending the School Council meeting on  

Thursday 28th February 2019 at 3.35pm. 

 

 

 

Please return this slip to Mr Debenham or the School Office by Wednesday. 


